
Inclement Weather Plan fall 2017 

The weather in Northeast Missouri changes quickly during the winter months.  The December 

ceremony will be held indoors but in the event of inclement weather, an announcement regarding 

the procession for both faculty and students will be posted on the Truman State University 

webpage.  The only effect this may have on the ceremony would be in regards to travel and parking 

or walking on campus. 
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